Oilfield Service Go. LLC

March 31, 2015
15-GEN-035

Representative Mike Chenault
Alaska State Legislature
State Capitol Room 208
Juneau AK, 99801

Re: Support HB100
Dear Mr. Speaker:

| am writing this letter on behalf of Peak Oilfield Service Company LLC and, more
specifically, our 400-plus employees located in and around the Cook Inlet. Our
company relies heavily on the oil & gas industry throughout the State of Alaska.
In turn we provide good-paying jobs that help create and sustain a vibrant
economy. Peak is in full support of HB100, and we view this opportunity to
diversify the economic engine for the area as a step in the right direction. The
real potential for inspiring the restart of the Agrium Facility lies with the
tremendous “economic reach” that would go beyond Kenai and directly affect
many communities throughout the State of Alaska. Finding and encouraging
large consumers of Cook Inlet gas will help spur additional exploration and
development.

| appreciate all of the efforts that you and your colleagues have accomplished to
date, and wish to make clear you have my support with our industry’s best
interest in mind.

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact me at (907) 263-7008.

Sincerely,
%ﬁn M~

Patrick M. Walsh, PE
President & CEO

Cc:  Co-Chair: Representative Steve Thompson
Co-Chair: Representative Mark Neuman
Vice-Chair: Representative Dan Saddler
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